
2017 Nurse’s Report 
 

2017 State Immunization Report 
 

SCHOOL  % Adequately Immunized #Adequately Immunized 
ACEQUIA     82.6%  *        90/109 * 
HEYBURN    87.6%         177/202 
PAUL      99%          156/158 
RUPERT     96.4%           186/193 
EAST      95.2%        159/167 
WEST      95.4%        146/153 
TLC      No 1st grade students at time of report 
 

DISTRICT TOTAL    93.1%         914/982  
 

*Acequia’s numbers are lower due to their high student population with immunization exemption forms 
filled out. (These students are not included in the adequately immunized category) 

 

2017 Staff Flu Shot Clinics 
 

School     # of Staff given the Flu Shot 
Acequia Elementary    16 
District Office      23 
East Minico Jr. High    13 
Heyburn Elementary     17 
Minico High School     27 
Mt. Harrison High School   12 
Paul Elementary     18 
Rupert Elementary      22 
West Minico Jr. High    18 
 

Total       166 staff members 
 
2017 Rural Areas Student Flu Shot Clinic 
Where there was no Flu mist available this year, Lisa Klamm, Public Health Nurse, offered to come to our 
more rural schools and give flu shots to students. Students had to have their parents present and a written 
permission slip signed. These clinics were very successful and well attended.  The intended purpose of these 
clinics was to hopefully provide students living in a rural area, who might not typically drive to town for a 
flu shot, have access to receiving one. 
  

School    # of Students given the Flu Shot 
Acequia Elementary    47 
Paul Elementary     80 


